
The City Council will be conducting a public information meeting to receive 

comments and answer questions related to the proposed U.S. Highway 53 

Reconstruction project.   

Wednesday, October 2, 2019 at 6:30 P.M. 

City Hall – Municipal Building 

Council Chambers 

600 4th Street 

International Falls, MN  56649 

The City Council will be considering the public comment before acting on a 

Municipal Consent resolution that will be forwarded to the Minnesota 

Department of Transportation (MnDOT) on or before October 23, 2019.    

The public is welcome and encouraged to attend! 

 


